TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

FROM: MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF

SUBJECT: 2019 Officer Approval

MEETING DATE: January 15th, 2019

BACKGROUND

Each year it is a requirement to approve the officer appointments to the Cannon Falls Volunteer Fire Department. There are no recommended changes made by myself or the relief association. These appointments were approved by our membership at the annual relief association meeting held on Wednesday January 2nd at 7:45pm. I would like to approve the following positions for 2019.

Chief Mike Althoff 1st asst. Chief Ferlin Miller 2nd asst. Chief Steve Sullivan Secretary Kyle Rapp Treasurer Nate Watson

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION

Make motion and accept the 2019 officer	appointments to the Cannon Falls Volunteer
Fire Department as noted in this memo.	

Attachment(s):